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Welcome Back 
 

 

 

To all Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers of FDR HS 
students, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FDR HS 
Parent News 
Save the Date 
 
Wed, September 19, 2018 
Yom Kippur: schools closed 
All NYC DOE Schools 
 
FDR HS PTA BAKE SALE 
Mon, September 17, 2018 
(All Volunteers Are 
Welcomed) 
 
FDR HS PTA Meeting  
Wed, September 26, 2018  
Café 6PM- 7:30PM 
Elections for the following: 

1. 5 Members at Large for 

FDR HS PTA Board 

 
 

  

 

 

LUNCH APPLICATIONS: All parents are asked to submit a 
lunch application on line at www.nyc.gov/accessnyc in 
order to qualify for free or reduced meals. For families who 
don’t have access to a computer, paper applications will be 
available. 

 

  

Franklin D. Roosevelt 
High School 
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